
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10 September 2020 
 
Dear student 
 
RE: GCSE Resits 
 
I hope you enjoyed the rest of the summer after you received your GSCE results. 
 
I am writing to remind you of the deadlines should you wish to take any of GCSE 
exams that you were unable to do last academic year due to the coronavirus 
pandemic. 
 
The deadlines for any student wishing to sit any exams are as follows: 
 

 
English language and maths 

 
Thursday 3 October by 1.00 pm 

 
Any other subject, including English 

literature 
 

Thursday 17 September by 1.00 pm 

 
If you wish to be entered for any exams please email exams@driffieldschool.org.uk 
and please specify clearly your full name and a list all the subjects you wish to be 
entered for. 
 
There will be no cost if you wish to resit these exams, however you will need to be 
available during the exam season from 2 November to 23 November 2020.   
 
Confirmed dates and times for each specific exam will be sent to you once your entries 
have been made. 
 
If you have any further queries please also contact the exams office on the email 
address above. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr M Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 
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